
 

 

 

EAS Log Addendum 

9 February, 2015 

 

The NOAA/NWS did not issue an RWT event for the period from 1 February 

through 7 February, 2015.  A WSA event was sent that week.  The NOAA 

office is not required to issue an RWT for any week that other alert 

events are issued, which suffice to demonstrate system functionality. 

A check of the ENDEC showed NOAA audio at the appropriate input, so 

connectivity has been determined to be correct. 
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